
We want to hear about a positive reading experience that your child has had this 
year at Eastertoun as we have progressed on our reading journey. This will be 

submitted to the First Minister’s Reading Challenge and could receive recognition at a 
national level ! 

A positive reading experience could be anything from finishing a book for the first 
time or trying a new type of book that becomes their new favourite. Taking part in 
Word Book Day or our reading challenge. Being a reading star or maybe they now 

have a library card. The list is endless! 
We encourage pupils to be as creative as they’d like in their response, and it can be in 

any format as long as you are able to email it to lauren.swan@westlothian.org.uk. 
 

Below are some examples of what you can send ! P4-7 pupils are able to email it or 
upload it to their class ‘Team’. 

 
Submissions are due by Friday 8th May. We can’t wait to see them! 
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 A picture to 
illustrate your 

journey or favourite 
book! 

A detailed mind 
map to show your 
reading journey. 

A video of you 
talking about your 
reading jourmey. 

A written account 
all about your 

reading journey. 

A mini book that 
illustrates and 
explains your 

journey. 

Or any other 
creative ways that 
you can come up 
with to showcase 
your journey ! 


